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To:  Select Board and School Committee 

 

From: Anthony Guigli, Project Manager 

 

Date: 12 December 2018 

 

Re: Renovations and Additions to the Coolidge Corner School (fka Edward Devotion School)    

 Contract Amendment #22 – HMFH Architects, Inc. 

 

Proposed Amendment #22 to the contract between HMFH Architects and the Town of Brookline, 

in the amount of $35,200.00, is for additional services for geoenvironmental engineering work.  

The services herein are for supplemental disposal characterization testing, field and vibration 

monitoring and lab work. 

 

The proposed amendment has been approved by the Building Commission. 

 

Thank you for the consideration of the above. 


